
 

 
 
July 23, 2007 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for 
certification of FCC ID: EMJTCTE-450 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short-term confidential 
treatment for the following information to October 10 2007 in order to ensure sensitive business
information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device.
 

 
 

External Photos 
User’s Manual 
Internal Photos 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------- 
C.T. Huang 
Compliance Dept. / Director 
Phone: 886-2-2798-9008 ext.1710 
Fax: 886-2-8797-1565 
Email: ct.huang@primax.com.tw 
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